
 
 

The following notice was mailed to affected property owners along the 395 project 
corridor earlier this month.  

If you received the letter and have additional questions, or otherwise have any 
questions about work in your community, even if project crews do not need to access 
your property, please feel free to contact us: 

Michelle Holland, VDOT 
703-586-0487 
michelle.holland@vdot.virginia.gov 
 
Mike McGurk, Transurban 
571-421-5366 
mmcgurk@transurban.com 
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